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 SCHOLARSHIP FOR 2019-2020

CDC has available a 
limited number of 

tuiton scholarships 
each year.  Please 

talk to Suzanne Ray 
for more 

information.

Dates to Remember:
February 14-15th                                     
Valentines Parties & Pizza Day 

February 18th                                               
President's Day/No School

February 19th                                            

Enrollment Opens (current families only)

February 25-28th                                                    
UCO Speech & Hearing

Southern Hills 
"A Great Place To Grow" 
February 2019 Newsletter



School Term 2019-2020 
Starting Monday, August 19th 

9:05-2:35
Programs Offered/Ages Served: 

 

Enrollment 
Summer 2019 & Fall 2019-2020 

February 19-22
Enrollment for children currently enrolled at CDC will be held the week 

of February 19-22.  Please complete the forms located in both the 
school offices and return them with your payment starting February 

19th.  You may write one check for both summer and fall sessions.  We 
will be taking enrollment for summer and fall during this time. 

Enrollment Fees:
May 2020 Tuition: $105 per day enrolled 

Enrollment Fee: $30 per day enrolled 
Consumable Fee: $35.00 

**ALL FEES ARE NON-REFUNDABLE!**

Camp CDC 
June 4-July 25 

9:05-2:35
Ages Served: 

6 months through completion of 
2nd grade. 

*Tuition: $105 per Month per Day* 
Complete the YELLOW form 

listing children currently enrolled 
and siblings you wish to enroll. 

Forms can be found in both CDC 
Offices.

Children's Day Out, Pre-School, & 
Pre-K
Ages 6 months  through Pre-K 
Complete the BLUE form listing 
children currently enrolled and 
siblings you wish you enroll

*Tuition: $105 per Month per Day*
Do Not Enroll at CDC if You Plan To Pursue 

Enrollment in the Public Schools Pre-K 
Program. 

All Enrollment Fees Are Non-Refundable!



Please Remember 
All Accounts Must Be Paid In Full 

Before You Can Enroll 
and No Outstanding Invoices 

Can Be On Your Account  
If You Are Wanting to Enroll for  
Summer 2019 or Fall 2019-2020

Enrollment Fees Explained

Summer Enrollment Fees: Fall Enrollment Fees:

*Consumable Fee = $15.00 per Child 
*Enrollment Fee = $30 per Day(s) Enrolled 

per Child 
 

Summer Tuition $105 per Month per Day 
per Child 

 (payable in June and July)

*Consumable Fee = $35.00 per Child 
*Enrollment Fee = $30 per Day(s) Enrolled 

per Child 
*May 2020 Tuition Deposit = $105 per 
Day(s) Enrolled per Child due when 

enrollment confirmation is given in March. 
 
 

**Please Remember All Fees, including May 

2020 Tuition, are  Non-Refundable**

Do Not Enroll at CDC if You Plan To Pursue 
Enrollment in the Public Schools Pre-K 

Program. 
All Enrollment Fees Are Non-Refundable!
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UCO Speech &  
Hearing Screenings

The University of Central Oklahoma will conduct Speech & Hearing Screenings the fourth week of February,
February 25-28.  Your child must be in the Explorer' room and older for testing.

During the week of January 28th  teachers will be handing out forms to authorize testing. 
Please make sure to hand in your form as soon as possible to the office. 
Your child will be given a specific day and time to be tested. 
A couple of weeks after testing you will receive your child's results. 

Is My Child Ready  
For Public 

Pre-Kindergarten
CDC offers a pre-Kindergarten experience with age appropriate learning experiences.  We follow the 

National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC) guidelines.  Several factors need to 
be considered when determining if your child is ready for school. Readiness expectations should include 

all areas: physical, cognitive, social and emotional competence as well as a positive attitude towards 
learning.  If you have any doubts a "gift of another year" is a great option. You should consider not just 

the child you have now, but also the adult you are raising. There is a great article regarding waiting to start 
school on the Instagram page: busytoddler titled "Delaying Kindergarten" which we recommend you read 

to consider before deciding where to place your child next year. 
We ask that you do not enroll your child at CDC if you plan to pursue enrollment in the public school 

pre-K program


